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Senate Minority Members have unveiled their report on proposed Rules Changes.  The

report highlights a series of reforms sought by Minority Members to make the Senate more

transparent and equitable for all New Yorkers.  This report was adopted by Senators Bonacic,

Griffo, and Winner as a minority report of the Temporary Committee on Rules and

Administration reform on April 21, 2009 and sent to Senate Leaders Smith and Skelos. 


